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3 February 2025 
 
 
 
 
Mr Donald Campbell 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Campbell 
 
 
Thank you for copying me into your comments to the Lord Mayor on the proposed Melbourne Street 
bikeway as part of Citylink Cycleway Stage 3. 
 
I am unaware of what plans the former MP for South Brisbane may have been distributing, 
nonetheless, I appreciate you taking the time to share the BUG’s thoughts on this project. We look 
forward to sharing the plans and timeline for this work later this year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Ryan Murphy 
CIVIC CABINET CHAIR FOR TRANSPORT 
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